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April 28, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard, Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket 11-035-45, Electric Service Agreement Between Rocky Mountain Power and 

Magnum Holdings, LLC - Responses to Utah Public Service Commission Questions. 
                         
Rocky Mountain Power hereby files its responses to the Commissions questions regarding the 
Magnum Holdings, LLC Energy Service Agreement. The responses and attachments thereto are 
confidential pursuant to R746-100-16 and therefore only hard copies and a disk will be filed.    
 
Any enquiries regarding this matter should be directed to Dave Taylor at 801-220-2923 or 
Barbara Ishimatsu at 801-220-4640. 
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
 


